
Notice of Postponement of Foreclosure Sale 

 
Pursuant to NH RSA 479:25 and New Hampshire law, the foreclosure sale of the 

premises located at 199 Chapel Street, Conway, New Hampshire, originally 

scheduled for Friday, July 19, 2019 at 10:00 a.m., has been postponed until 

Wednesday, July 24, 2019 at 11:00 a.m, and will be held on premises at this same 

location. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


